
 

PARISH NOTICES   

Seventh Sunday in ordinary time– 23rd February 2025 

1. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your 

monthly church support fund.  

2. We are pleased to announce that our church now offers a convenient online 

giving option through a secure QR Code system. For those who would like to 

make electronic offerings, donations, or contributions to the Church Support 

Fund, please visit the Help Desk after the service. Our team will be happy to 

assist you in scanning the QR Code and completing your contribution quickly 

and easily. Thank you for your continued support and generosity.  

3. Admission is open for boys Hostel at Bahu Akbarpur, Rohtak. Kindly check 

the notice board for more details.  

4. Ash Wednesday falls on 5th March 2025, marking the beginning of the holy 

season of Lent. It is a day of fast and abstinence. As part of our preparation, we 

request you to bring back your blessed palms from last year's Palm Sunday. 

These palms will be burned to create the ashes used for the Ash Wednesday 

service. Kindly hand over the palms to the Ushers on duty. Please bring them by 

2nd March, 2025.  

5. On Ash Wednesday, masses will be as per weekday schedule. Ashes will be 

blessed during the Masses at 6:30 am. 1.00 pm and 6:00 pm. Kindly note that 

on that day there will be no Novena in honour of the Perpetual Succour. 

6.  During Lenten Season, Way of the Cross will be held on Fridays at 5.00 pm 

in Hindi and at 6.30 pm in English. Collection taken during the service will be 

for the campaign against hunger and disease.  

7. This is to inform you all that there are numerous vacancies available in Delhi 

Catholic Archdiocesan Schools for various posts. For further details, please refer 

to the parish notice board. 

8. Photos of various events of the Parish, Church Notices, Mass Schedule, Daily 

readings and reflections and much more are being uploaded in our Parish 

website regularly. We thank you for your encouragement and support. 

Suggestions for improvement are most welcome.  

9. The Envelops for the Lenten Campaign are kept outside. As you go out after 

the Mass, requested to carry one each with you, to be brought back later.  
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